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YEAR 5
In Art and Design, the children in
Year Five explored mixed media
techniques, using fabric, paper,
tissue paper, newspaper, and
magazines to create unique pieces
of art that reflected their own
intentions. To end the session,
Plane Class took part in a walking
gallery, enjoying and appreciating
each other’s creative work.

YEAR 1
The children in Year 1 have started a new Art unit called Street
view. They have been learning all about James Rizzi and his
wonderful works of Pop Art. This week they have been tackling
3D art. They created their own 3D street view using pictures
and cardboard.

RECEPTION
Reception have enjoyed exploring our new
water wall and water chutes.

They have also been writing some fantastic
sentences about Bees, using their phonics
knowledge, which was linked to our text
Omar, me and the Bees.
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DATES FOR THE DIARY
W/C 12th May - Yr 6 SATs week 
W/C 19th May - Yr 6 Bikeability 
23rd May - INSET day 
W/C 26th May - Half Term
2  June - Parents Workshopnd

W/C 9  June - Phonics screening checks (yr1) th

Whole school attendance is currently 94.8% 
Remember to achieve 100% attendance your child needs to be in school, every day and on time.
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Best of luck to all our Year 6 pupils as they take their SATs next
week! We know how hard you’ve worked and are confident you’ll
give it your best, we’re all incredibly proud of you.

SATs (Standard Assessment Tests) are national assessments
taken by Year 6 pupils to measure progress in English and Maths.
These tests help schools identify areas where children may need
further support and also provide the government with
information about teaching and learning standards across the
country.

Wymondly Wood Camp
Year 5 had a fantastic time exploring nature and enjoying a range of outdoor activities during their
stay at Wymondley Wood Camp. The children have shown exceptional behaviors and were praised
by the archery leaders as being ‘a credit to the school. A big thank you to all the staff who
accompanied the children, a great time has been had by all. 




